Newington LBOT Meeting Minutes 11/01/13

Purpose:

* Construction update
* HDC review of various items including proposed bricks, window trim, “dog
house” changes, roof tile

Present:

* LBOT — Melissa Prefontaine, Gup Knox, Steve Bush, Jack O’Reilly
* HDC - Gail Pare, Paul Pelletier , Elana D’Orto (12:00)
* Construction — Rom Lamare, Jeff Parks, Marty Jennison

Tour started at 11:00 and ended at 12:20

Status: some windows installed, sheetrock being installed on the ceiling. Conduit
is being installed in the ground.

Shelving will be installed above the office rooms for artifacts. All agreed it would
be a good idea to do that on both sides of the interior.

Gail from HDC mentioned they would like to cover half the cost of a new sign
which will be included in next year’s budget. Sign will be erected somewhere in
the vicinity of the Old Post/Nimble Hill Road intersection.

LBOT and Ron discussed cost status-on schedule with the ability to likely to cover
the parking lot base coat.

Respectfully submitted

Jack O’Reilly



